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Averting Targeted School Violence:
A ULS. Secret Service Analysis of Plots Against Schools

As another measure to address and prevent community violence, Attorney General Kwame Raoul invites you to
a webinar highlighting a newly-released study on threats to school safety that were successfully averted.

This presentation by the U.S. Secret Service National Threat Assessment Center (NTAC) will demonstrate that
individuals who contemplate violence often exhibit observable behaviors. When those behaviors are reported
and addressed, tragedies can be averted.

The new training will include findings and recommendations from NTAC’s latest research, which examined 67
averted attacks that occurred at K-12 schools in the United States. It will also focus on how communities can
use a multidisciplinary approach to identify, assess, and intervene with students exhibiting concerning or
threatening behaviors.

This presentation will also include information from the Department of Homeland Security and the DHS School
Safety Task Force about resources available in Illinois.

This is NOT active shooter response training.

Event Details Intended Audience
Date: September 29, 2021 » Education Administrators
» Teachers
Time: 9:00am — 12:00pm « School Psychologists
(We recommend connecting 10 minutes » Guidance Counselors
before the start to address any technical « School Resource Officers (SROs)
issues) » Law Enforcement

+ Fusion Center Analysts
« Crisis Intervention Units

Registration: Email theresa.geary@illinois.gov with your full  * Counselors & Mental Health Specialists

Platform: ZOOM (Link provided after registration)

name, title, organiation and email address. » Social Workers _ _ o
Please contact 866-376-7215 with any « Anyone who may potentially be involved in risk
questions. detection/management position

Register by September 22, 2021. Note: Registration prior to the deadline noted does not guarantee a space at the training.
The Attorney General’s Office may limit the number of attendees that an organization or geographical area may send.
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